
CITY OF WALLED LAKE 

DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 14, 2017 

The Meeting was called to order at 4:00 p.m. 

ROLL CALL: 

ABSENT: 

Ackley, Allen, Ambrose, Blair, Easter, Lublin, Maurer, 
Marshall, Wlodarczyk 

Shuman 

There being a quorum present, the meeting was declared in session. 

OTHERS PRESENT: Executive Director Whitt, DOA Deputy Managing Director 
Rodgers, Finance Director Coogan, Council Member Robertson, 
Council Member Owsinek, Council Member Helke 

REQUESTS FOR AGENDA CHANGES: 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

DDA 02-01-17 APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES FROM THE JANUARY 10, 

2017 MEETING 

Motion by Ackley, supported by Blair: CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY: To approve the 
minutes from the January l 0, 2017. 

AUDIENCE PARTICIPATION: 

Gabe Costanzo - 185 Bluffton - said he is following up about Parks and Recreation and get a 
timeline down. He said that at council city council, there was discussion moving the market day 
from end of August and tie it in with the fireworks event. He explained that Parks and 
Recreation has some concerns about getting applications out to market day vendors. 

Dennis Burks - 206 Spring Park - Mr. Burks began his diatribe by raising a specter of 
impropriety by questioning whether any ODA money had been spent on something or in an area 
other than the DOA area. Chairman Ambrose assured Mr. Burke the answer was, "No!" Mr. 
Burks continued by answering his own questions as to who was the executive director of the 
DOA. Mr. Burks said, "We know its Whitt." Chairman Ambrose responded with the question of 
why Mr. Burks asked the question if he knew the answer. Mr. Burks said, "I like to see you 
squirm." 

Mr. Burks also stated that he knew the city manager did not live in the city limits and further 
stated the city manager was not listed on the members' list. Mr. Burks asked if the DOA had any 
"alternative [sic] members yet" for the ODA. Mr. Burks said there are applications for various 












